From: Rob Cowan

Sent: 03 September 2015 17:45

To: Chivers, Jennifer

Subject: Planning Application 2015/3882/P

Dear Ms Chivers

| am writing to you regarding Planning Application 2015/3882/P

| live at 62 Constantine rd, and | have not seen any information regarding this application at all.

| know this is also the case for many of the residents on the road.

There has been no information on the street and no information put through our, or anyones
letterbox.

This means that the neighbours that would be affected by the proposed work have had no chance to

object.

| would now like to register my objection to the proposed work.

There is a history of subsidence in the area, which does not lend itself to the construction of
basements on this road

The removal of the front wall will be fotally out of keeping with the other properties on the road

The party walls of the houses either side of the building are not thick enough to carry the weight of the
support pillars needed for the proposed basement

There will be a huge amount of earth excavated from the ground which will cause significant
disruption on the street

| would appreciate it if you could get back to me and confirm that it is not too late to object to the work,
and that you will reconsider passing the application due to the fact that none of the neighbours were
notified

I look forward to hearing from you

Best regards

Rob Cowan

Robert Cowan | CEQ | Point Blank | 23-28 Penn St | Hoxton | London | N1 5DL
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